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October 30th, 2003

Dr. Friedman

Guidance and Policy Development Team

MMII/Room 446

Division of Manufacturing and Product Quality
Food and Drug Administration

5630 Fishers Lane

Rockville, MD 20852
USA

Dear Dr. Friedman,

Re:
“Sterile Drug Products by Aseptic Processing: Current Good Manufacturing Practice” [Docket No 2003D-0382]
I have pleasure in enclosing comments on the Draft Guidance prepared on behalf of our Members in Europe.

The first part of these comments have been submitted electronically through the FDA web-based Docket system.  However, we were unable to submit the complete set of detailed line by line comments due to the FDA transfer to a new ISP provider*, and I am therefore submitting the file to you electronically to facilitate any subsequent document editing.

I would like to inform you that the comments will also be sent to the EMEA (European Medicines Evaluation Agency). On behalf of EFPIA, I would like to re-iterate the need for a Guideline which is harmonised across the two regions, and thus enable Member Companies to supply both markets from the same source.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
* FDA is in the process of moving to a new ISP. During this transition, the capability to attach documents to your comment will not be available.
Yours sincerely,
Chris Dafforn

Scientific, Technical and Regulatory Affairs

Encl.: EFPIA comments
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